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Chuck Emmett

From: Chuck Emmett <chuckster41@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 7:32 PM
Subject: Flash Traffic 12-01_2012: Pearl Harbor Remembrance Event

Perch Base USSVI 

Flash Traffic – 12/04/2012      #12-01_2012 

Pearl Harbor Remembrance Ceremony 
===================================================================
This Friday marks the 71th anniversary of the infamous attack on Pearl Harbor by the Empire of Japan. 
Perch Base and our float will be attending along with the USS Arizona model, both of us in static 
display. 
 
We will be in the south parking lot of Wesley Bolin Plaza no later than 0830 hours. There will be 
reserved parking spots for both replica's. The actual ceremony will be at 1055 hours – 0755 hours in 
Honolulu. After the Pearl Harbor ceremony, there will be the dedication of the WWII site where the gun 
barrels of the Arizona and Missouri will reside. 
 
This is a big event and we need as many members as possible in attendance. 
 

 
 


